
 

Date: January 18, 2023 

 

To,  

BSE Limited 

P.J Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai- 400 001 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

 

Sub:  Outcome of Board Meeting 

 

In terms of Regulation 51 (1) and (2) of SEBI (Listing Obligations And Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, We wish to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting 

held today on January 18, 2023, have inter-alia approved the issuance of NCDs/Sub Debts/PDIs on 

private placement basis within the overall limit of Rs. 7,000 Crores subject to the approval of 

shareholders. 

 

We request you to take note of the above and arrange to bring this to the notice of all concerned. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

For HDFC Credila Financial Services Limited 

 

 

 

 

 

Akanksha Kandoi 

Company Secretary& Compliance Officer 
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